
 
 
 

Posted June 24, 2025 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
On Wednesday, June 25, 2025, at 1:00 p.m., the Fort Collins Liquor Licensing 
Authority will hold a special meeting to consider 7 show cause hearings and 2 
transfers of ownership. The meeting will be held in Municipal Court, via Zoom. 
The Zoom link will be posted at fcgov.com/liquor at the bottom of the page 
on the document entitled “Agenda”. 
 
For more information contact: 
 
City Clerk’s Office 
liquorlicensing@fcgov.com 
970.221.6315 

 


